
Late Filed Exhibit 211
 Ray Butts

 05/01/2007 12:09 PM To:          "Wade Litchfield" <wade_litchfield@fpl.com>
cc:
Subject:  Fw: Explanation of New Coal Language in USCAP Report

Rayburn L. Butts
Manager, Environmental Services
Florida Power & Light Co.
ph:  561-691-7040
Cell: 561-762-3510
Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

----- Original Message -----
From: tmealey
Sent: 04/30/2007 05:04 PM
To: Ray Butts
Cc: Michael M Wilson
Subject: Explanation of New Coal Language in USCAP Report

Ray,

As you know, I am Tim Mealey, Senior Partner  of the Meridian Institute, primary facilitators for the U.S. 
Climate Action Partnership.  Meridian is responsible for preparing the USCAP Call for Action report on behalf 
of the USCAP member companies.

Michael Wilson has asked me to convey to you the precise dates the USCAP approved the revised language 
on New Coal-based Energy Facilities and Other Stationary Sources.  

The USCAP Call for Action document was issued originally on January 22, 2007.  The document was 
revised and re-issued by USCAP on February 9, 2007.  Other than adding new members to the list of 
companies and non-governmental organizations to the list of USCAP Members in the report, no further 
revisions have been made as of the date of this email.

Please let me know if you have any other questions or information needs.

Tim Mealey

Meridian Facilitation Team
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